
Student Chromebook Information 

Every student is issued a Chromebook with a power adapter from the currently enrolled school. 

Students are REQUIRED to return their issued computer with the charger before withdrawing or 

transferring, and at the end of each school year. Students should never swap their issued 

computers with another student for any reason at all. 

Students are responsible for general care of their issued Chromebook, and failure to care for it 

will result in fees being charged to the student. 

Some general things to remember are: 

• Students are encouraged not place stickers, paint, or draw on their Chromebook.   

• The Chromebook is the property of Baldwin County and issued to aid in educational 

instructions. 

• If another student causes the damage, proof needs to be provided to Admin and the 

Help Desk to avoid charges to the student issued the Chromebook. 

If damage happens to your laptop, bring it to the Help desk AS SOON AS 

POSSIBLE.  If the repair is covered by warranty, then you will not be charged for 

the repair, but if the damage is not covered or deemed excessive, then a fee will 

be accessed according to the following:  

Replace Screen $ 100.00 

Replace Keyboard Assembly $ 100.00 

Replace Camera   $ 100.00 

Replace Top or Bottom Case  $ 50.00 

 

If you lose your computer or your power adapter, you will be charged for the 
replacement.  

 

 

(A white label has been placed on each charger for the 

student to write their full name to help identify each) 

Replace Chromebook $ 300.00 

Replace Power Adapter $ 20.00 


